
 Dear The Glen of Pacific Grove Homeowners: 

 On Monday, July 11  th  and Tuesday, July 12  th  , EKIM  Painting & Construction will be doing 
 touch-up paint on the lattice that they replaced/repaired in the community. 

 Please make sure that if you had work done on your lattice to have your gates unlocked those 
 two (2) days. You do not need to be home for this work to be completed. 

 Please be advised, the Association nor Regency Management Group will not be responsible for 
 any damage to personal items left on the patio. 

 We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We ask that for your safety you stay away 
 from any tools being used. 

 If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, contact Liane at the Regency 
 office by phone at (831) 647-2442 or via email at  lcunningham@regencymg.com  . 

 Thank you, 

 Regency Management Group 

 Sincerely, 
 Liane Cunningham, CCAM 
 Certified Community Association Manager 
 Regency Management Group 
 24571 Silver Cloud Ct #101 
 Monterey, CA 93940 
 PH:  831-647-2442 
 Fax:  831-647-2441 
 Email:  lcunningham@regencymg.com 


